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Fifth District - Michael Anonovich
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Boundary Review Committee

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to let you know I prefer to remain a part of the Fifth District with representation by Supervisor Michael
Antonovich. I do not wish representation for my community to be split.

Thank you,

Bill Williams

Glendale, CA 91207
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